
 

 

 

A Farewell Letter from Kyle Horvath, PGA 

 
 

Worthington Members, 

I wanted to take the time to thank all of you for the last 4 years, 

working at Worthington has been an unbelievable experience for me 

and has put me in the position I am today. 

Thank you all for your support and for many of you treating me as if I 

was one of your own. It has truly been a pleasure developing personal 

relationships with many of you and I hope these relationships continue 

into the future. 

I couldn't be more grateful of how happy and expressive everyone has 

been for me upon sharing the news of accepting this position. It has 

been overwhelming and made the transition process much smoother, 

so once again thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

Kyle Horvath 


